
 

 

 

29.08.2020. 

 

VINCA PPP Project is nominated for Transformational Business Awards 2020 

 

Beo Cista Energija – the joint-venture formed by SUEZ, ITOCHU Corporation (ITOCHU) and 

MARGUERITE is proud to announce that VINCA PPP project in partnership with the City of Belgrade is 

nominated among finalists of the Award – Core Category of Transformational Technology in Urban 

Infrastructure by Financial Times/International Finance Corporation (World Bank Group) 

Transformational Business Awards in 2020, the leading global initiative that highlights ground-breaking, 

long-term private sector solutions to major development issues, with the core categories directly related to 

global efforts to achieve the UN Sustainable Development Goals.  

 

This award especially relates to Sustainable Development Goal 9 “Build resilient infrastructure, promote 

inclusive and sustainable industrialisation and foster innovation”, and Goal 11 “Make cities and human 

settlements inclusive, safe, resilient and sustainable”. It highlights projects that address the most crucial 

infrastructure needs in the fast-growing cities of the developing world, with long-term socio-economic 

impact.  

 

The VINCA PPP project (which includes landfill remediation, construction of Energy from Waste plant, 

engineered sanitary landfill with biogas recovery and leachate treatment facility and a demolition waste 

recycling unit) has at least 7 contributions to UN Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs).  

 

This project and its unique solution  will preserve environment from pollution and provide energy from 

waste in accordance with EU standards & Best Available Techniques. This project is also supported by 

International Financial Institutions such as International Finance Corporation (IFC), the European Bank for 

Reconstruction and Development (EBRD), the Development Bank of Austria (OeEB) and Multilateral 

Investment Guarantee Agency (MIGA).  

 

The winners of Transformational Business Awards 2020 will be announced at a special dinner in London 

on 8th October.  

 

We will keep you informed and hopefully share good news! 
 

 
 


